
Eco Council Meeting 9th January 2018 

More details given to the children about our visit to Sandhills 

Recycling Centre in Newburn on 24th January.  

The children are very much looking forward to visiting and finding 

out what happens to the waste in Newcastle and how some things 

are recycled. We will share what we find out when we get back and it 

will help us to plan some recycling and reducing waste initiatives in 

school. 

Liam C, Liam W and Ridwan have all decided to leave eco council, so 

we will be electing new members to replace them. 

Next meeting on 16th January- We will be discussing how we can 

contribute to the RSPB Big Schools Birdwatch, and places to plant our 

shrubs. 

 


